SALLY COSTELLA

Senate Candidate for Tasmania

THE CLIMATE SCEPTICS PARTY





David Metcalf General Manager Glamorgan Spring Bay Council

BY EMAIL:

4 August 2010

Re: National Sea Change Taskforce

Dear Mr. Metcalf,

Thank you for your email of 4 August 2010 seeking my support for the policy initiatives outlined in the 10-point plan for coastal Australia by the National Sea Change Taskforce.

You will, I am sure, understand that it is a belief of The Climate Sceptics Party, and my personal belief, that the magnitude of climate change has been grossly exaggerated by climate alarmists.

However, setting aside this issue, the remainder of the 10-point plan accords well with both the policies of The Climate Sceptics Party, and my own beliefs, and I have no hesitation in declaring my support for this balance of initiatives should I be elected as a Senator for Tasmania.

Again, I thank you for seeking my views on these issues. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,



Sally Costella